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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you the Government to intervene in this ridiculous rip-off by the
Insurance Companies. Our premiums have gone from $39.89 per quarter to a
whopping $247.34!!! This is just outrageous and some body has to intervene.
And that someone in YOU the Government.

At the amazing catch in the insurance Policy" It Does Not Cover For Flood'
SO basically what is this huge price increase for, as our Unit in Cairns didn't
suffer any damage in the heavy rain, cyclone etc. up north, so again why this
price increase?

The Unit is Cairns;

Mr Alavaro Conti

Yours Sincerely,

Alvaro Conti




